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 Christopher 

Edwards

OBJNOT2014/4257/P 10/08/2014  12:32:53 I wish to OBJECT in the strongest terms possible to this application. I am a partially disabled person 

who has lived in Flat i for over 12 years. My home is so terribly important to my welfare and 

physicologial well-being, especially on medical grounds. I greatly fear the following should this 

applicaton be seriously considered by your authority:

1. Total lack of privacy for me whilst using the two most important rooms of my home, the bathroom 

and kitchen. both these rooms are in direct line of the proposed application. By erecting a skylight 

faclity will impact directly onto my private existence in my flat.

2. The planned roof terrace at the rear will also impact seriously on my life. Any gathering of any size 

which conregate on this terrace will have a massive effect on the exisitng calm and serenity which has 

been in existence at the rear of this property since I moved to the area. This must not be permitted 

under any circumstances.  This is a private and reserved area with many residents on both side of the 

property in question being of retirement age and beyond. Unsocial behaviour will undoubedly prevail 

should this be allowed. Previous tenants in this falt behaved in a gross and unacceptable manner, 

weekend after weekend.  On many occassions the police and environmental health offices have had to 

be called out to issue warnings to the tenants. Loud music and distubance continued past 3am each 

weekend night. It seriously disrupted my sleep pattern which has not fully recovered as yet.

3. Regarding the lighting facility being planned it must be reasonable to assume that the individual with 

responsibility for investigating this application at your authority will not doubt be aware that such 

lighting will directly and seriously impact the exisiting privacy to at least 6 private properties. This in 

my view is unacceptable and unethical. 

4. I understand that the property in question is a 3 bedroomed flat. Will the authority include the issue 

of ''parking'' in St Albans Road in view of the possible 3 individuals moving into to Flat B at No 10? 

Currently I have tremendous problems in finding a disabled bay close by when I''m being driven?

In summary, my objection is firm and resolute. My health, (poor as it is) is my priority. Substantial 

medical evidence can be produced to support the importance of my objection. In adddition, I''m willing 

to listen to the authorities position on this application and to any crucial alterations which you may wish 

to make to the application in light of the facts above.

Finally, since I''m partially disabled with the added fact of slight mental health issues, I wish to let you 

know that my confidant and friend Peter Macnamee will be supporting me with communications on this 

matter. His mobile number is also given below ending in 007. In the first instance please email me with 

your confirmation of receipt of this objection.

Flat i

12=14 St Albans 

Road

London NW5 1RD
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